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August 1, 2019 
      

 
 
Re:   ROSE STREET & COPELAND AVENUE 

        BRIDGES REHABILITATION 
     

 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following quotes were received for the Rose Street & Copeland Avenue Bridges 
Rehabilitation project:  
 
         
 LUNDA CONSTRUCTION COMPANY  $357,949.00 

BLACK RIVER FALLS, WISCONSIN  
 
J.F. Brennan Company, Inc.    $474,236.47 
La Crosse, Wisconsin  

 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the quote contract to Lunda Construction Co., Inc. 
in the amount of $357,949.00 for the Rose Street & Copeland Avenue Bridges Rehabilitation  
project:     
 
     Sincerely, 

 
 

     Randy Turtenwald 
     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
RT:kn 


